

Just to remind you that due to the school being used as a polling station on Thursday 23 May and Friday 24 May is an INSET day, the children will break up for half term at normal home time on Wednesday 22 May. They will return to school on Monday 3 June.

Upcoming Events!

Tuesday 21 May	Photographer in school	Year 6 Leavers/Group photos
Wednesday 22 May	Children break up for half term	Whole School
Monday 3 June	Children return to school	Whole School
Monday 3 June	Trip to St John's Church	Year 5
Tuesday 4 June	Trip to Drayton Manor	Year 6
Thursday 6 June	Trip to Broomey Croft Farm	Reception Classes
Friday 7 June	Parent Council Meeting	2.00 pm Owl Room
Monday 17 June Monday 24 June	KS2 Sports Day KS2 *(Reserve Sports Day)	Years 3-6 Years 3-6
Tuesday 18 June <i>Tuesday 25 June</i>	KS1 Sports Day KS1 * (Reserve Sports Day)	Rec, Years 1 and 2 Rec, Years 1 and 2
Wednesday 19 June	Class Assembly 4BCJ	First thing in the Junior Hall
Wednesday 19 June	New Reception Parents Meetings	2.00 pm and 5.30 pm
Saturday 22 June	Summer Fayre	On field (12.00pm - 3.00 pm)



There has been a huge focus on maths fluency this year and it is so important for children to recall their number bonds and times tables quickly. We have handed out a huge number of Rock Star Maths and times tables certificates in Congratulations Assembly. Please continue to help your child learn their times tables as it helps them in so many areas of maths. Thank you!

Congratulations, on your baby boy!

Congratulations to Mr Warrillow and his partner on the birth of their baby boy Harry. We wish them all the very best.

We want your toys

We really need your help! Reception classes are in need of ride on toys (i.e. tractors, cars, scooters) for the children. If you do have any at home that your children have outgrown or no longer use please donate them for the children to use at school, thank you. Also if you know of anybody who can get hold of some wooden pallets that can be used for some staging, we would also really appreciate it. Please let the office know. Thanks again for your help and support.



Yr2 Amelie (2H)

TIME TABLES GOOD STAPS

Year 3 Mia (3D)

Year 5 Ze (5L), Jessica W (5C)

Senu for next week 🎍

Monday

Toad in the hole Pork or vegetarian sausage Haddock grill Cheese & Onion quiche Cheesy/tuna Jackets Gravy

> **Creamed potatoes** Garden peas Sliced carrots

Sponge Pudding Rice Pudding Custard

Tuesday

Lamb/veg Burger in Bap Lemon Sole Cheese Pasties

> **Potato Noisettes** 1/2 jacket potato **Baked Beans** Sweetcorn

Chocolate muffins Fruit Jelly

Wednesday

Roast Chicken/Roast Quorn Yorkshire Pudding Macaroni Cheese Cheese & Potato Pie Gravy/mint sauce **Fish Crunchy**

Roast Potatoes Broccoli Florets **Diced Carrots**

Chocolate Crunch Strawberry Mousse

Thursday

Chicken/Vegetable Curry Lemon Sole Cheese Quiche Selection of baguettes or wraps filled with ham, cheese, tuna, chicken

> tikka Naan Bread

Basmati Rice Sweetcorn/peas 1/2 Jacket Potato Friday

Selection of pizzas Cheese, ham, Pepperoni, Sausage, chicken tikka Fish Fingers

Chips Baked Beans Sweetcorn

Chocolate Cracknel **Iced Buns** Orange/apple cuplets

Shortcake Ice Cream

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread, fruit and yoghurts and drinking water available daily; Vegetarian options daily.

for the rest of this half term is £7.05 due on:

the money is for Name, Class Amount enclosed

Monday 20 May 2019

The kitchen staff have mentioned that there seems to be a few children who have recently changed their meal patterns. Please note that if you do wish to change what your child has for their lunch the office require 2 weeks notice of any such change. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

6C Whole class **☆6W** Whole Class

☆5C Logan

5L Sammi

☆4R Corey

☆4BCJ Freya

☆3D Edward

Aimee

Shayleigh

☆2H Ethan

Millie Owen

Grace

Iona





Please keep on top of your dinner accounts via online parent pay. There are a number of people who are still in arrears and please can we ask that you pay this now immediately. As previously advised it may not be possible for your child to continue to receive school dinners from the kitchen after the half term break if you have money outstanding. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this



Just a short week next week with the children breaking up next Wednesday. Well done to Year 6 this week taking their SATS.

Mrs C Lewis